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| oppose the proposed development of an Organic Waste processing plant in Lidcombe

Traffic issues

Lidcombe already has significant traffic issue due to both an increase in the amount of apartments being built and the traffic that cuts through
Lidcombe to avoid the M4 tolls, this has been going on for years and has worsened in the last 5

Adding 118 truck movements daily would make the already terrible traffic around Parramatta Rd/Birnie avenue and The Crescent even worse
increasing an already difficuit commute for residents from Lidcombe, Regents Park and Auburn

My family lives in Auburn and travelling to Homebush Bay drive can take more than half an hour during peak times

Damage -
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the increased traffic along Wellington Rd which is the location of our family home has cracked the road, pavement, our driveway and house, also
increasing the amount of dust and dirt in the air and in the home, the same will occur for those residences close to the proposed rubbish tip

Local council will have to maintain the roads at a cost to who? The locals? Increased land tax?

Location

What about the Highline development that's meant to revitalise Lidcombe?
That will obviously not go ahead if this development is given the green light

The proposed site of the tip is right near the newly built apartments on Church St
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